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From: Geoffrey Grant i -3 
To: Patrick Hiland, Ross Landsman, Yong Kim 
Date: Tue, Jun 27, 2000 1:23 PM 
Subject: Re: DPV 

I think it would be best to at least have an initial discussion on the DPV even if it is over the phone. We 
can follow-up with a more detailed discussion when everyone can attend in person if that appears 
necessary. So, we'll leave the meeting as planned (time and date) with Ross participating by phone from 
Dresden (Ross, give me the phone number you'll be at).  

Yong, sorry for any inconvenience. I believe you will now participate from headquarters by phone as 
well. I'll see about getting a bridge number so everyone can tie in. I'll be in RIV tomorrow and back in 
office Thursday morning. If any one has a problem with being able to participate, leave a message with 
a DRP secy, or try and get me in RIV.  

>>> Ross Landsman 06/27 8:31 AM >>> 
No, I'm the only one who knows what's going on. Delay the meeting until they load the cask then.  

>>> Geoffrey Grant 06/26 6:09 PM >>> 
Should/could I have Bruce provide a stand-in for Thursday morning then? 

>>> Ross Landsman 06/26 5:36 PM >>> 
There is to much work going on to load the first cast, please let me do it by phone, 
I'm a good communicator by phone.  

>>> Geoffrey Grant 06/26 2:37 PM >>> 
Ross, I think it would be beneficial if you could be here for the discussion. In-person (when possible) 
always seems to work better in fostering understanding. In fact,.Yong Kim is going to travel to the region 
for the meeting. However, if you can't make it, I'd rather have the meeting over the telephone than delay 
it. If you need help with getting your supervisor's support for you to be here in the region, please let me 
know and I'll talk with him.  

>>> Ross Landsman 06/26 1:46 PM >>> 
I'm at Dresden, can we do it by phone? 

>>> Geoffrey Grant 06/23 4:45 PM >>> 
Ross - the RA has designated me as the chairman of the panel for review of your DC Cook CEQ Fan 
Wall Operability DPV. As of now (and barring any unforeseen changes) the other panel members are 
Yong Kim of NRR and Pat Hiland of RIII (chosen from your list). We have your DPV and the staff 
position that was provided to the DC Cook Oversight Panel and will be reviewing them early next week.  
I foresee the potential need for additional information or clarification of your position and would like the 
panel to meet with you next week. The best time for this is next Thursday 6/29 from 10:00 to 12:00 and I 
am making arrangements for this time. As you can imagine, finding a common free time for four busy 
professionals is difficult, so if this time is unacceptable to you please let me know ASAP. Feel free to 
contact me with any questions you might have on the process.

..................
FiBruce B'ers-on - R e: DP V Page 1 i



...ruce Berson - DPV..a.e..

From: Geoffrey Grant/ £3 
To: plh, ysk-- I' L.4 N k, 

Date: Fri, Jul 14, 2000 6:59 AM 
Subject: DPV 

Status: we now have (I believe) all of the documents that we determined we needed in our first panel.  
Pat, if you haven't already, please fax these to Yong. I will be requesting/informing the Regional 
Administrator that the panel will need to extend it's completion date from 7/26 by a few weeks. This is 
mainly due to schedules (I'm on vavcation next week). While I'm out next week, I suggest you continue 
to pursue your areas so that the following week we can have a panel meeting and start drawing some 
conclusions. I'll be in touch early that week to set up a date for the panel to meet. I'll also be informing 
Ross of the slippage. I don't see the need right now to meet with Ross, if you do for some reason, let 
me know. Any questions, send me an e-mail, I'll be checking over the weekend.

CC: Jicl
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From: Geoffrey Grant i gj 
To: rbl _ 0. S rn A-IJ (--3 
Date: Tue, Jul 25, 2000 7:03 AM 
Subject: DPV 

Ross - you called and asked about the status of your DPV last week - I was out on vacation - I'll try and 
get back to you today - but, briefly, the panel believes it now has all the information it needs and will be 
meeting this week or next to dicuss the issues - the original target date of 7/26 for completion will need to 
be extended, but should be done well within the MD required 60 days


